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Respected MP, 

I am writing to you today to express my dis-satisfaction at the number of tolls that are collected on 
the M5-M8 motorways. I use this freeway to travel to and from school in Randwick where I work as 
an educator. It is an undesired expense in the hard times that we are currently facing. If I were to 
avoid using the motorway, it takes me double the time to travel, which is exhausting both mentally 
and physically. I pay my taxes regularly for these facilities and should be able to gain some rebate 
from the tolls. It is becoming increasingly expensive to survive in our current situation and is 
financially draining us; with a huge home loan and increased rates to basic necessities. 

I would appreciate any help given in this situation as we are desperate to survive. Some sort of 
rebate would be kindly appreciated for us tax paying people. 

Kind regards, 


